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Missing ","  Review the rules for using punctuation marks.

Frag.  This sentence may be a fragment or may have incorrect punctuation. Proofread the
sentence to be sure that it has correct punctuation and that it has an independent clause
with a complete subject and predicate.

Prep.  You may be using the wrong preposition.

Article Error  You may need to remove this article.

Article Error  You may need to remove this article.

P/V  You have used the passive voice in this sentence. You may want to revise it using the
active voice.

Article Error  You may need to use an article before this word.

Prep.  You may be using the wrong preposition.

P/V  You have used the passive voice in this sentence. You may want to revise it using the
active voice.

Article Error  You may need to use an article before this word.
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Sp.  This word is misspelled. Use a dictionary or spellchecker when you proofread your
work.

Sp.  This word is misspelled. Use a dictionary or spellchecker when you proofread your
work.

Article Error  You may need to use an article before this word.

Possessive

Sp.  This word is misspelled. Use a dictionary or spellchecker when you proofread your
work.
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Frag.  This sentence may be a fragment or may have incorrect punctuation. Proofread the
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P/V  You have used the passive voice in this sentence. You may want to revise it using the
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Missing ","  Review the rules for using punctuation marks.

Missing ","  Review the rules for using punctuation marks.

Proofread  This part of the sentence contains an error or misspelling that makes your
meaning unclear.

Article Error  You may need to use an article before this word. Consider using the article
the.

Article Error  You may need to remove this article.

Missing ","  Review the rules for using punctuation marks.

P/V  You have used the passive voice in this sentence. You may want to revise it using the
active voice.



Frag.  This sentence may be a fragment or may have incorrect punctuation. Proofread the
sentence to be sure that it has correct punctuation and that it has an independent clause
with a complete subject and predicate.

Sp.  This word is misspelled. Use a dictionary or spellchecker when you proofread your
work.
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Sp.  This word is misspelled. Use a dictionary or spellchecker when you proofread your
work.

Sp.  This word is misspelled. Use a dictionary or spellchecker when you proofread your
work.

Sp.  This word is misspelled. Use a dictionary or spellchecker when you proofread your
work.

Frag.  This sentence may be a fragment or may have incorrect punctuation. Proofread the
sentence to be sure that it has correct punctuation and that it has an independent clause
with a complete subject and predicate.

Frag.  This sentence may be a fragment or may have incorrect punctuation. Proofread the
sentence to be sure that it has correct punctuation and that it has an independent clause
with a complete subject and predicate.
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Confused  You have used either an imprecise word or an incorrect word.

Dup.  Did you mean to repeat this word?

Confused  You have used either an imprecise word or an incorrect word.

Article Error  You may need to use an article before this word.

Proofread  This part of the sentence contains an error or misspelling that makes your
meaning unclear.

Confused  You have used either an imprecise word or an incorrect word.

Prep.  You may be using the wrong preposition.



P/V  You have used the passive voice in this sentence. You may want to revise it using the
active voice.

Confused  You have used either an imprecise word or an incorrect word.

PAGE 7

Article Error  You may need to use an article before this word. Consider using the article
the.

Missing ","  Review the rules for using punctuation marks.

Missing ","
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